
 

 

 
Dear Friends:  
 
Since the birth of our great Nation, prayer has been the essential ingredient in the lives of our 
people, in acknowledging our Creator and trusting in His benevolent hand upon us as one nation 
under God. It is the common thread that weaves it’s way through the very fabric of our hearts and 
souls and patches the torn, tattered, troubled places that at times divide us.  
 
 On this National Day of Prayer, Sheriff Jim DeWees would like to invite you to join with him and 
other members of Law Enforcement, Government and the Justice System at the Carroll County 
Sheriff's Prayer Breakfast.  We will be gathering at The Westminster Riding Club, 336 N. 
Colonial Avenue, Westminster MD 21157 on Thursday, May 5, 2016, at 7:00 a.m., and 
will conclude promptly at 8:30 a.m.  
 
We extend this invitation to members of your staff, family and friends.  There is no charge for the 
breakfast (you read it right, no charge and no offering will be taken either!)  Good News Jail & 
Prison Ministry and friends will be sponsoring this Event. However, we must limit our number of 
guests to One Hundred and Fifty, unfortunately.    
 
To make your reservation, please call or email Bob Andrews anytime at 443-293-7574 or 
robertsandrews@comcast.net  Please make your reservation by Friday, April 22, 2016.  
 
Thank you in advance for being our guests as we come together on this special day with our fellow 
Americans to pray. Thank you also for what you do in making Carroll County a great place to live 
and raise our families!  We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

Bob 
 
Bob Kimmel, Chaplain 
Good News Jail & Prison Ministry 
Carroll County Detention Center 
 
 
“Hear the cry and the prayer that your servant is praying in Your presence this day.” 


